
 

 

8th January 2020 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,   

Year 4 & 5 ‘Lego WeDo’ Club 
 

From Monday 20th January we will be running an afterschool ‘Lego WeDo’ club for Years 4 and 5, for five weeks up 

until half term. The sessions will last for one hour each, finishing at 4.30pm. 

 

Lego WeDo makes primary school science and computing come to life through hands-on tasks, real-world projects, 

and relevant technology that engages pupils. Through project-based activities, pupils’ skills are enhanced across 

science, coding, engineering and technology. The unique combination of the Lego brick, classroom-friendly 

software and inspiring, curriculum-relevant science projects results in a resource that builds pupils’ confidence, 

empowers them to ask the right questions, define problems, and design their own solutions by putting scientific 

discovery in their hands.  

 

Places are limited to 30 so please note that applications will be accepted on a first-come, first-served basis. If you 

would like your child to attend, please complete the slip below and return it to school by Thursday 17th January. 

Alternatively, you can email messages@oswaldroad.manchester.sch.uk.  

 

Letters of confirmation will be sent out that day, ready for the start of the sessions on Monday 20th January. The 

club will run until at least the half term break and possibly somewhat beyond – we will advise further in due 

course.  

 

Kind regards, 

 

Ben Caldwell 

Year 4 Teacher 

Year 4 & 5 ‘Lego WeDo’ Club 
 

Child’s Name:______________________________________________________ Class:______________ 

 

I give permission for my child to attend the Lego We Do club every Monday from Monday 20th January until 

further notice [  ] 

 

My child will be:  picked up at 4:00pm from the main school entrance foyer/ picked up from Owl Club after 4:00pm 

(delete as applicable) 

 

Signed: ________________________________________________(Parents/Carers) Date:___________ 
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